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Knights of Columbus Elect New Officers 
 
At the June General Council meeting, the Knights of Columbus Council 10062 elected new officers for the 
2023-2024 Council year. The new officers were officially installed into their respective offices at a special 
ceremony on July 15 conducted by Arizona State Council District  Deputy Rob Padia. Your new Council 
10062 officers are Worthy Chaplain Rev. Reynaldo Clutario, Grand Knight Bob Truxes, Deputy Grand 
Knight Julius Tiritilli, Chancellor Rob Abeln, Advocate Sal Celestino, Financial Secretary Mike Moore, 
Treasurer Dennis Wagner, Recorder Mark Waypa, Warden Steve Black, Inside Guard Jim Wilhelm, 
Outside Guard Gerard Rodriguez, Lecturer Sam Chamoun, Trustee Jim Hunt, Trustee Anthony Florio. 
Dignitaries attending the installation included newly elected Worthy State Deputy Tom Kato who is also a 
member of Council 10062. 
Congratulations to our new Council Officers. We look forward to another year of representing Corpus 
Christi in Knights activities of benefit to the Church and the Community.  


